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Townsend Davis
Senior Counsel
Law & Regulation and News Legal Affairs

November 10, 2000

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: KZNT (FM) Cambridge, MN, Facility ID No. 54838, New Remote Control Location

Dear Ms. Salas:

On behalf of KQRS, Inc., licensee of KZNT (FM), Cambridge, Minnesota, I am writing to
notify the Commission of a change in the remote control location of the KZNT (FM) transmitter
to 2000 Elm Street SE, Minneapolis, MN 55414. Please note that the station’s official mailing
address has changed to KQRS, Inc., 77 West 66" Street 16™ Floor, Attn: Sam Antar, Esq., New
York, NY 10023-6298.

Townsend Davis
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